
 

Help Save OUR Coastlines from Oil Drilling 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The U.S. Department of the Interior is looking to open up U.S. 

coastlines for oil and gas drilling. Do you really want to look at oil rigs 

while at the beach? Do you really want to hurt the animals from oil 

spills? 

YOU CAN MAKE A CHANGE!!!   

Let the government know that you want to... 

PROTECT OUR COASTLINES by commenting 

“NO OIL & DRILLING ALONG THE U.S. COASTLINE” 
 

Just go to: ​www.regulations.gov​ and search for  

Docket ID is: BOEM-2017-0074 

Comments open until MARCH 9! 

THANK YOU for HELPING - Mount Madonna School’s 5th Grade Class 
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